

MEDIA RELEASE

May 4, 2023

Habitat for Humanity Manitoba Announces Board of Directors for 2023-2024

Winnipeg, MANITOBA – At the Habitat for Humanity Manitoba (Habitat Manitoba) Annual General Meeting on May 3, 2023, the following individuals were elected to the Habitat for Humanity Manitoba Board:

Heather Medwick, BA, BPHE, MPA – Chair
Bryan Ward, MCIP, RPP - Vice Chair
Candray Mehkary, LLB - Past Chair
Bradley Kopp, CPA, CMA, CFA – Chair, Finance and Audit Committee
*Paolo Aquila, BA, LLP – Director
*Sean Brokop, B.Comm Honours, CFA – Director
Jodi Carradice, B.Sc, CIP, CPHR - Director
Michael Conner, LLB - Director
Karen Dyck, LLB - Director
Caren Dyck, LLB - Director
Sharon Harrald, CPHR - Director
*Angela lacobciuc, CRMA, CPA, CMA – Director
*Mike Linton, BSC, FCPA, FCA, ICD.d – Director
*Shannon Magnusson, B.Comm Honours, CPA, CA - Director
*Jeanette Montufar, Ph.D., P.Eng., PTOE, RSP, FCAE, FEC - Director

*New Board Members

Bonnie Van Steelandt, MBA - Director

"We are pleased to welcome Heather Medwick as the Board Chair, Bryan Ward as the Vice Chair, Bradley Kopp as the Chair, Finance and Audit Committee and six new Board Directors," said Sandy Hopkins, CEO, Habitat Manitoba, "A sincere thank you to Candray Mehkary who has served as the Board Chair for the past 2 years and Tim Hayward for 12 years of dedicated service on our board."

Habitat Manitoba is grateful to all past and present board members who have committed to dedicating their expertise, experience and time to ensure we fulfill our mission to build safe, decent and affordable housing for purchase by low-income working families.

To learn more about Habitat Manitoba's projects, programs and events please visit habitat.mb.ca.

- 30 -

About Habitat for Humanity Manitoba

Habitat for Humanity Manitoba (Habitat Manitoba) brings communities together to help families build strength, stability and independence through affordable homeownership. Habitat homeowners provide a solid foundation for better, healthier lives in Canada and around the world. Since 1987, Habitat Manitoba has collaborated with local businesses, organizations, groups and thousands of dedicated volunteers to build homes for over 500 families in the province and Kenora, Ontario. Learn more at habitat.mb.ca.

Media contact:

Christa Mariash, Vice President, Marketing, Communications & Philanthropy Habitat for Humanity Manitoba

Email: cmariash@habitat.mb.ca

O: 204-233-5160 ext. 216

C: 204-299-5956